
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 
 
 
The July 23, 2023, regular Board Meeting will now be held in the 
Borra Learning Center, Room 122.  The meeting will begin at 4 
p.m. as scheduled.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact David Roland Finley, 
Ph.D., president, North Central Michigan College, at (231) 
348-6601. 
 
Posted July 23, 2024 
 


